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Dear Prof. Mende,

From behalf of organizing committee | would like to invite you to participate in the
workshop “Nonlocal, Collisionless Electron Transport in Plasmas”, August, 2-4, 2005,
which will take place in the Princeton University. Princeton Plasma Physics Laboratory
in the Princeton University is the leading center in plasma physics. This guarantees
high scientific level of the workshop and the list of participants includes the best
experts in plasma physics.

Your achievements in the theory of nonlocal electron transport are recognized and
we invite you to participate in the workshop and submit papers into conference
proceeding in special issue of IEEE Transaction on Plasma Science on your recent

results with title “Transverse plasma resonance” and “Pinch effect and magnetic field
for particle beams".

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Igor Kaganovich,

Chairman of Workshop Organizing Committee
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